
Mr. Mgrdich Shamgochian 
626 Belmont Street 
Watertown, Mas sach~setts 02172 

Dear Mr. Shamgochian: 

February 7, 1977 

fe gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$25.00, which you indly gave to the Diocese of t he 
Armenian Church. 

Receipt umber 25144 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


